WATER and SEWER UTILITY

A COMMITMENT TO WATER QUALITY

MEMORANDUM
170 W. Drexel Avenue Telephone (414) 570-8200
Oak Creek, WI 53154 Facsimile (414) 570-8215

DATE:  February 27th, 2014

TO: Plan Holders
FROM: Ronald J. Pritzlaff, Utility Engineer
RE: Addendum No. 2

The Utility has issued Addendum No. 2 to our South Howell Avenue Hydrant Relocation project. You
can download a copy of the addendum from our web site at:

http://www.water.oak-creek.wi.us  In the “Public Contracts” section.

The purpose of the addendum is to:
o Change the Bid date and time from Thursday, February 27" 2014 at 9:00am to Thursday,
March 6", 2014 at 9:00am.

Thank You.




